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Renewable Fuels Association Provides Justification for Ethanol Incentives
RFA President Bob Dinneen discusses new report on economic importance of tax incentive

 

In this special edition of “The Ethanol Report,” Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen discusses a new report that shows that economic importance of the Volumetric Ethanol Excise Tax Credit (VEETC) which is set to expire at the end of this year.  Dinneen talks about how failure to extend the blenders tax incentive would reduce U.S. ethanol production capacity by 38% and eliminate 112,000 jobs in rural communities.  He also discusses RFA’s position on the offsetting import tariff.

 

5:25  ethanol report on VEETC study
The program is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman. It is in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842. 
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